Nurture Nature

Monday Memo
June 12, 2023

Hello Everyone!

Today’s Monday Memo is all about REDISTRICTING! Yay! | am sure you are all curious how

the new redistricting map plays out for your garden club. This document attached will show you
the districts with the new alignment. | am still working on trying to get a color coded state map

as a visual for our website.

To make this spreadsheet easy to follow, the clubs are listed collectively first by District, then
alphabetically Town, then by Title of your club.

Highlighted districts in the last column indicate that this club has moved out of their current
district into the new district. The new district it was assigned to is in the 4th column.

Central South District has requested a name change to Western & Central South which will be
voted on in September by the Executive Board and next year as a bylaw change. We dissolved
the Berkshire District and merged them with Central South so to make them feel represented,
Western was added to the district title.

If your club has been moved, you will need the name of your new district for your online fillable
forms that need to be submitted by June 15th to the GCFM Office. If you were unaware of what
district you were placed in and made an error in your already completed form, we will be able to
make those adjustments in the office.

This was a first attempt at redistricting to equitably distribute the clubs within the districts across
the state geographically. It is possible we will have to tweak a few in the future as we get
feedback.

Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions.
Thank you.
.

-*



Marjorie
774-454-1041

How lovely the silence of growing things.



